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Memorandum 
 
Date:   December 6, 2023 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2023110670 

State Route 29 Improvements at Rutherford Road and Oakville Cross 
Road Intersections 

                                                                                                                                           

The Lead Agency has updated some information regarding the above-mentioned  

project to remove sensitive information. Please see the attached file(s) for more 

information _IS-MND-SR-29_Intersections_Public Review_Nov 2023. All other 

project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

December 6, 2023 

State Clearing House 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: 2023110670 Request to Replace the IS-MND 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

On November 18, 2023, the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) published 
an Initial Study – Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS-MND) and the associated 
appendices for the State Route 29 Improvements at Rutherford Road and Oakville Cross 
Road Intersections (Project) on CEQAnet for public review. Pursuant to California 
Government Code Sections 6254.10 and 6254(r); and California Code of Regulation 
Section 15120(d), the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) in consultation 
with California Department of Transportation Office of Cultural Studies determined that 
the Cultural Resource Review Memorandum (Appendix D) should be removed from the 
IS-MND for public circulation.  

With this letter, MTC requests that the State Clearing House replace the current published 
IS-MND with the attached version and remove Appendix D – Cultural Resource Review 
Memorandum from CEQAnet. All other attachments to the IS-MND remain unchanged.  

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at (510) 
326-2831 or email at isupit@bayareametro.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Ingrid V. Supit 
Principal Engineer – Capital Project 
Delivery 

Attachment: IS-MND-SR-29_Intersections_Public Review_Nov 2023.pdf 

CC: Helen Blackmore, Branch Chief, Office of Cultural Resources Studies, Caltrans 
District 4 
Danielle Schmitz, Director – Capital Development & Planning, NVTA 
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